
 

Park Closure
 THE DUTCHMANS STERN CONSERVATION PARK 

 MOUNT BROWN CONSERVATION PARK  

 

 

6am Saturday 4th November 2023 

until 2pm Friday, 10th November 

2023
 

 

For more information about the control program or park 

closure, please contact National Parks and Wildlife Service 

on (08) 8841 3400. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience. 

For the purpose of undertaking a pest control program, 

public access will be temporarily prohibited at The 

Dutchmans Stern Conservation Park and Mount Brown 

Conservation Park from: 

 
 


